
      

 

 
RAFFLES GIRLS’ PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  21 Hillcrest Road, Singapore 289072. Tel: 64684377   Fax: 6469 2024 

 
RGPS/N24/P4/010 
 
Date: 19 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 

Primary 4 Museum-based Learning Journey to National Gallery 
 
This is to inform you that the school will be organising a Museum-based learning 
journey to the National Gallery which your child/ward is required to attend. She will be 
going on a guided tour in the museum that will expose her to the Pioneer Artists’ 
artworks in a unique and dynamic setting.  
 
The objectives of the learning journey are to: 

1) provide a real-world situation for students to experience the artworks first-hand 
2) engage students in generative learning by constructing knowledge about art 
3) allow students to reflect on these experiences to share, create and connect 

with one another 
4) enable students to understand how common experiences and memories  

connected to places like the National Gallery Singapore help to build 
Singapore's national identity 
 

The schedule is as follows: 
 
Class Time Number of 

pupils 
Date Time departing 

RGPS 
Est. Time arriving 
RGPS 

4A 2.00pm 32  
 
1/4/24 

1.15pm 4.30pm 

4C 2.00pm 35 1.15pm 4.30pm 

4H 2.00pm 30 1.15pm 4.30pm 

4B 2.00pm 31  
2/4/24 

1.15pm 4.30pm 

4D 2.00pm 34 1.15pm 4.30pm 

4F 2.00pm 34  
3/4/24 

1.15pm 4.30pm 

4G 2.00pm 34 1.15pm 4.30pm 

4E 2.00pm 34  
4/4/24 

1.15pm 4.30pm 

4I 2.00pm 32 1.15pm 4.30pm 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Please note that school hours are as usual and lessons are as per normal. Students 
will be dismissed earlier to have their lunch in school before leaving for the museum. 
Do make arrangements for transportation home for the day your child/ward is 
particiapting in. Should you have any queries regarding the learning journey, please 
contact the teacher-in-charge at quek_sock_cheng@schools.gov.sg . 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. We hope your child/ward will have a 
fruitful learning experience at the National Gallery. 
 
Your Partner in Education, 
 
Ms Serene Chan 
HOD/Aesthetics 
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